"The Murder of Tair Rada and the Roman Zadorov Affair: Establishment, Justice, Citizens, and Social Media"- Suggesting my book to Academic Publishers

Dear Avi,
I am writing to introduce a unique and timely project that I believe will be an excellent addition to the collection of works on technology, society, and legal affairs. My recently published book in Hebrew, titled "The Murder of Tair Rada and the Roman Zadorov Affair: Establishment, Justice, Citizens, and Social Media," explores the pivotal role that social media platforms and grassroots digital activism played in uncovering the truth and seeking justice in one of Israel's most controversial legal cases. The book also discusses how these efforts sometimes led to misinformation, disinformation, conspiracies, and even harassment.
The Roman Zadorov affair, a complex and high-profile legal case, has attracted significant public attention and sparked widespread debate in Israel. My book examines how ordinary citizens utilized social media to become 'amateur experts,' challenging official narratives and fostering a more transparent and just outcome. However, this digital activism also sometimes resulted in misinformation, disinformation, conspiracies, and even harassment. This phenomenon serves as a compelling example of the broader influence of digital technologies on contemporary legal and social processes.
Given the increasing relevance of technology and digital activism in societal and legal contexts, I am currently translating this work into English. I believe it aligns perfectly with the focus areas of quite a few publishers, particularly those having series on technology and society. The translated work will provide valuable insights for scholars, legal professionals, and the general public interested in the intersection of technology, media, and justice.
I have received general expressions of interest from some publishers, including Lexington, Palgrave MacMillan, Lexington and Springer. Other relevant publishers may include MIT press, Princeton University Press and possibly Penguin.
I would be delighted to discuss this project further and explore the possibility of working together to bring this important book to a wider English-speaking audience. I look forward to the opportunity to collaborate with you.
Warm regards,
Prof. Azi Lev-On
azilevon@gmail.com , 054-3231693
